
NOTICE 

Students of B.A./B.Sc/B.Com of all semesters are asked to contact their respective departments 

if they are not included in their specific subjects’ WhatsApp Groups.  

This is very important as all the details regarding Internal Examination and Tutorial Examination 

will be notified in the specific subjects’ WhatsApp Groups. Students are asked to treat this notice 

as urgent and do the needful immediately. If any student fails to follow Internal and Tutorial 

Schedule (for not being in WhatsApp groups), the departments will not be responsible and liable 

for the same.  
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